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b T Soxat

The Queen wishes me to thank you for writing to Her Majesty in your
role as President of the AVIS, the Italian Association of Blood Donors.

Her Majesty was interested to hear that two important dates in the
history of your Association happen to fall on the same day as The Queen’s
birthday and on the day of Her Majesty’s Coronation.

It was most thoughtful of you to write as you did, and The Queen

hopes that your Association’s Seventieth Anniversary will be a most
enjoyable and memorable occasion for you and your fellow members.

Lady-in-Waiting

Mr G Serati




